LITURGY

Serving the Needs of our Parish Family
WILL YOU JOIN US?

JARN At this time, we need assistance in the following areas:
WChaRIST  Fycfiaristic Ministers and Lectors. The Diocesan training
sessions will be offered in late October. So, please vead on ...

Maybe you have thought about this in the past. So, why not step up and give it a
try now?

Eucharistic ministers serve Holy Communion at the weekend Masses. Right
now, we are especially in need of help at the 5 PM Saturday and 8 AM Sunday
Masses. If you attend either of those Masses, please consider joining us.

Lectors who proclaim the Scriptures at Mass are also needed at the 5 PM Mass
on Saturday and the 8 AM Mass on Sunday. In addition to the training offered by
the Diocese, we will offer some local training right here at home.

Please pray and ask the Lord to guide your decision. For questions or more
information, please contact Michele Hall at the Parish Office or send an email
to: mhall@holycrossrc.org




